
From: Lowery, Andrea[/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=37AC86189BD14AD3A9A53C847
98BF083-ANLOWERY]

Sent: Thur 12/9/2021 2:28:58 PM (UTC-05:00)
To: Pollman, Howard[
Subject: RE: [External] Time sensitive questions concerning Niagara's 2022 sailing 

season

Yes, and Charlie.  Let,s not share with them yet.
 
From: Pollman, Howard <  
Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 2:02 PM
To: Lowery, Andrea <
Subject: RE: [External] Time sensitive questions concerning Niagara's 2022 sailing season
 
Reading this made me mad.  Jim will explode.
 
From: Lowery, Andrea <  
Sent: Thursday, December 9, 2021 10:29 AM
To: Pollman, Howard <
Subject: FW: [External] Time sensitive questions concerning Niagara's 2022 sailing season
 
 
 
From: William Sabatini <  
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 5:00 PM
To: Lowery, Andrea <
Subject: [External] Time sensitive questions concerning Niagara's 2022 sailing season
 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or 
attachments from unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an 
attachment to CWOPA

Andrea,

 
      Please see the attached letter.  
 
      Please confirm receipt of this email.
 
Best Regards,
 
William Sabatini
Executive Director
Fleet Captain
Flagship Niagara League
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